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  NASA Historical Data Book ,1988
  Psychology of Space Exploration: Contemporary
Research in Historical Perspective Douglas A.
Vakoch,National Aeronautics and Space
Administration,2012-01-27 Through essays on topics
including survival in extreme environments and the
multicultural dimensions of exploration, readers
will gain an understanding of the psychological
challenges that have faced the space program since
its earliest days. An engaging read for those
interested in space, history, and psychology
alike, this is a highly relevant read as we stand
poised on the edge of a new era of spaceflight.
Each essay also explicitly addresses the history
of the psychology of space exploration.
  Toward a Theory of Spacepower: Selected Essays
,2011
  Bringing the Future Within Reach Robert S.
Arrighi,2016 The book documents Glenn's many
research specialties over those 75 years. Among
them are early jet engines and rockets; flight
safety and fuel efficiency tested in premier icing
and wind tunnels; liquid hydrogen fuel which,
despite skeptics like aerospace engineer Wernher
von Braun, helped the U.S. win the race to the
moon; and electric propulsion, considered key to
future space flight. Space enthusiasts, aviation
personnel, aerospace engineers, and inventors may
be interested in this comprehensive and milestone
volume. Other related products: NASA at 50:
Interviews With NASA\'s Senior Leadership can be
found here: https:
//bookstore.gpo.gov/products/sku/033-000-01360-4
Other products published by National Aeronautical
and Space Administration (NASA) can be found here:
https: //bookstore.gpo.gov/agency/550
  Archaeology Anthropology and Interstellar
Communication Douglas A. Douglas A.
Vakoch,2015-03-24 Addressing a field that has been
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dominated by astronomers, physicists, engineers,
and computer scientists, the contributors to this
collection raise questions that may have been
overlooked by physical scientists about the ease
of establishing meaningful communication with an
extraterrestrial intelligence. These scholars are
grappling with some of the enormous challenges
that will face humanity if an information-rich
signal emanating from another world is detected.
By drawing on issues at the core of contemporary
archaeology and anthropology, we can be much
better prepared for contact with an
extraterrestrial civilization, should that day
ever come.
  Fun with Spelling ,2003
  Atmospheric Science at NASA Erik M.
Conway,2008-12-08 Honorable Mention, 2008 ASLI
Choice Awards. Atmospheric Science Librarians
International This book offers an informed and
revealing account of NASA’s involvement in the
scientific understanding of the Earth’s
atmosphere. Since the nineteenth century,
scientists have attempted to understand the
complex processes of the Earth’s atmosphere and
the weather created within it. This effort has
evolved with the development of new
technologies—from the first instrument-equipped
weather balloons to multibillion-dollar
meteorological satellite and planetary science
programs. Erik M. Conway chronicles the history of
atmospheric science at NASA, tracing the story
from its beginnings in 1958, the International
Geophysical Year, through to the present, focusing
on NASA’s programs and research in meteorology,
stratospheric ozone depletion, and planetary
climates and global warming. But the story is not
only a scientific one. NASA’s researchers operated
within an often politically contentious
environment. Although environmental issues
garnered strong public and political support in
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the 1970s, the following decades saw increased
opposition to environmentalism as a threat to free
market capitalism. Atmospheric Science at NASA
critically examines this politically controversial
science, dissecting the often convoluted roles,
motives, and relationships of the various
institutional actors involved—among them NASA,
congressional appropriation committees, government
weather and climate bureaus, and the military.
  Reel Time Robert Morris Seiler,Tamara Palmer
Seiler,2013 In this authoritative work, Seiler and
Seiler argues that the establishment and
development of moviegoing and movie exhibition in
Prairie Canada is best understood in the context
of changing late-nineteenth-century and early-
twentieth-century social, economic, and
technological developments. From the first
entrepreneurs who attempted to lure customers in
to movie exhibition halls, to the digital
revolution and its impact on moviegoing, Reel Time
highlights the pivotal role of amusement venues in
shaping the leisure activities of working- and
middle-class people across North America. As
marketing efforts, the lavish interiors of the
movie palace and the romantic view of the local
movie theatre concealed a competitive environment
in which producers, exhibitors, and distributors
tried to monopolize the industry and drive their
rivals out of business. The pitched battles and
power struggles between national movie theatre
chains took place at the same time that movie
exhibitors launched campaigns to reassure
moviegoers that theatres were no longer the
unclean and immoral places of amusement of
yesteryear. Under the leadership of impresarios,
the movie theatre rose up from these attacks to
become an important social and cultural centre -
one deemed suitable for women and children. An
innovative examination of moviegoing as a social
practice and movie exhibition as a commercial
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enterprise, Reel Time depicts how the industry
shaped the development of the Canadian Prairie
West and propelled the region into the modern era.
Robert M. Seiler is associate professor emeritus
in communication and culture at the University of
Calgary. Tamara P. Seiler is professor emeritus of
Canadian studies at the University of Calgary.
Reel Time is their second joint publication.
  Walking to Olympus David S. F. Portree,1997
  Quieting the Boom Lawrence R. Benson,2013
  Rockets and People Volume I (NASA History
Series. NASA Sp-2005-4110) Boris
Chertok,2005-01-01 Much has been written in the
West on the history of the Soviet space program,
but few Westerners have read direct first-hand
accounts of the men and women who were behind the
many Russian accomplishments in exploring space.
The memoir of academician Boris Chertok,
translated from the original Russian, fills that
gap. Chertok began his career as an electrician in
1930 at an aviation factory near Moscow. Thirty
years later, he was deputy to the founding figure
of the Soviet space program, the mysterious Chief
Designer Sergey Korolev. Chertok's 60-year-long
career and the many successes and failures of the
Soviet space program constitute the core of his
memoirs, Rockets and People. In these writings,
spread over four volumes (volumes two through four
are forthcoming), academician Chertok not only
describes and remembers, but also elicits and
extracts profound insights from an epic story
about a society's quest to explore the cosmos.
This book was edited by Asif Siddiqi, a historian
of Russian space exploration, and General Tom
Stafford contributed a foreword touching upon his
significant work with the Russians on the Apollo-
Soyuz Test Project. Overall, this book is an
engaging read while also contributing much new
material to the literature about the Soviet space
program.
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  Wingless Flight R. Dale Reed,Darlene
Lister,2021-10-21 Most lifting bodies, or flying
bathtubs as they were called, were so ugly only an
engineer could love them, and yet, what an elegant
way to keep wings from burning off in supersonic
flight between earth and orbit. Working in their
spare time (because they couldn't initially get
official permission), Dale Reed and his team of
engineers demonstrated the potential of the design
that led to the Space Shuttle. Wingless Flight
takes us behind the scenes with just the right
blend of technical information and fascinating
detail (the crash of M2-F2 found new life as the
opening credit for TV's The Six Million Dollar
Man). The flying bathtub, itself, is finding new
life as the proposed escape-pod for the Space
Station.
  The Problem with Space Travel Herman
Noordung,1995-03 A translation from German of a
1929 treatise by the author. Deals with the
problem of the space travel. Expresses ideas about
rocketry and space travel. Extensive treatment of
the engineering aspects of a space station.
Extensive bibliography. 100 drawings.
  Long Island Sound James S. Latimer,Mark A.
Tedesco,R. Lawrence Swanson,Charles Yarish,Paul E.
Stacey,Corey Garza,2013-11-22 The U.S. Ocean
Commission Report identified the need for regional
ecosystem assessments to support coastal and ocean
management. These assessments must provide greater
understanding of physical and biological dynamics
than assessments at global and national scales can
provide but transcend state and local interests.
This need and timeliness is apparent for Long
Island Sound, where a multi-state regional
restoration program is underway for America’s most
urbanized estuary. Synthesis of the Long Island
Sound ecosystem is needed to integrate knowledge
across disciplines and provide insight into
understanding and managing pressing issues, such
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as non-point sources of pollution, coastal
development, global climatic change, and invasive
species. Currently, there is a need for a
comprehensive volume that summarizes the
ecological and environmental dynamics and status
of Long Island Sound and its myriad ecosystems. It
has been 30 years since a comprehensive summary of
Long Island Sound was prepared and 50 years since
the pioneering work of Gordon Riley. Major
advances in estuarine science are providing new
insights into these systems, and yet, the
condition of many estuaries is in decline in the
face of continuing coastal development. There is
an opportunity to lay a foundation for integrative
coastal observing systems that truly provide the
foundation for improved decision-making. This book
will provide a key reference of our scientific
understanding for work performed over the past
three decades and guide future research and
monitoring in a dynamic urbanized estuary.
  Making the Invisible Visible Natoinal Space
Administration,Renee M. Rottner,2017-11-03 This
publication, Making the Invisible Visible: A
History of the Spitzer Infrared Telescope Facility
(1971-2003), makes visible the invisible forces
that influenced the design of Space Infrared
Telescope Facility (SIRTF's) innovative
technology. The lessons learned by the project
team over the course of building SIRTF, now better
known as the Spitzer Space Telescope, are about
managing innovation over time and in the face of
uncertainty. These are universal lessons,
applicable to any project whose stakeholders
control the necessary resources. SIRTF's
stakeholders focused on a variety of issues:
technical, scientific, political, and economic, as
well as organizational needs and goals. What made
SIRTF's evolution particularly difficult was that
the stakeholders changed over time-in their
composition, goals, and influence.
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  Machine Learning with Health Care Perspective
Vishal Jain,Jyotir Moy Chatterjee,2020-03-09 This
unique book introduces a variety of techniques
designed to represent, enhance and empower multi-
disciplinary and multi-institutional machine
learning research in healthcare informatics.
Providing a unique compendium of current and
emerging machine learning paradigms for healthcare
informatics, it reflects the diversity,
complexity, and the depth and breadth of this
multi-disciplinary area. Further, it describes
techniques for applying machine learning within
organizations and explains how to evaluate the
efficacy, suitability, and efficiency of such
applications. Featuring illustrative case studies,
including how chronic disease is being redefined
through patient-led data learning, the book offers
a guided tour of machine learning algorithms,
architecture design, and applications of learning
in healthcare challenges.
  U.S. Marines In Afghanistan, 2001-2002: From The
Sea Colonel Nathan S. Lowrey,2015-11-06 Includes
more than 100 maps, plans and illustrations. “This
monograph is more than the story of Marine
expeditionary operations in Afghanistan. It
describes who our nation’s enemies are; how
America became involved in the Global War on
Terrorism; and how the Marine Corps struggled to
acquire a major role in Operation Enduring
Freedom, as well as the actions of Marines and
sailors who helped prosecute the air and ground
campaigns against Taliban and al-Qaeda forces.”—
Dr. Charles P. Neimeyer, Director of Marine Corps
History
  Bibliography of Publications George Washington
University. Human Resources Research Office,1960
  Evolutionary Computing and Mobile Sustainable
Networks V. Suma,Noureddine Bouhmala,Haoxiang
Wang,2020-07-31 This book features selected
research papers presented at the International
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Conference on Evolutionary Computing and Mobile
Sustainable Networks (ICECMSN 2020), held at the
Sir M. Visvesvaraya Institute of Technology on
20–21 February 2020. Discussing advances in
evolutionary computing technologies, including
swarm intelligence algorithms and other
evolutionary algorithm paradigms which are
emerging as widely accepted descriptors for mobile
sustainable networks virtualization, optimization
and automation, this book is a valuable resource
for researchers in the field of evolutionary
computing and mobile sustainable networks.
  The Hubble Space Telescope David J.
Shayler,David M. Harland,2015-11-25 The highly
successful Hubble Space Telescope was meant to
change our view and understanding of the universe.
Within weeks of its launch in 1990, however, the
space community was shocked to find out that the
primary mirror of the telescope was flawed. It was
only the skills of scientists and engineers on the
ground and the daring talents of astronauts sent
to service the telescope in December 1993 that
saved the mission. For over two decades NASA had
developed the capabilities to service a payload in
orbit. This involved numerous studies and the
creation of a ground-based infrastructure to
support the challenging missions. Unique tools and
EVA hardware supported the skills developed in
crew training that then enabled astronauts to
complete a demanding series of spacewalks. Drawing
upon first hand interviews with those closely
involved in the project over thirty years ago this
story explains the development of the servicing
mission concept and the hurdles that had to be
overcome to not only launch the telescope but also
to mount the first servicing mission – a mission
that restored the telescope to full working order
three years after its launch, saved the reputation
of NASA, and truly opened a new age in
understanding of our place in space. This is not
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just a tale of space age technology, astronauts
and astronomy. It is also a story of an audacious
scientific vision, and the human ingenuity and
determination to overcome all obstacles to make it
possible. Hubble Space Telescope: From Concept to
Success is a story of an international
partnership, dedicated teamwork and a perfect
blend of human and robotic space operations that
will inspire people of all ages. The subsequent
servicing missions that enabled the telescope to
continue its scientific program beyond its 25th
year in orbit are described in a companion volume
Enhancing Hubble’s Vision: Servicing a National
Treasure.
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